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Welcome to our 
latest newsletter

If you’ve not received our 
newsletter before, then hello 
and welcome.We’re taking this 
opportunity to spread the 
word about Home & Dry 
further afield.

With your assistance, Home & 
Dry may be able to help 
another disadvantaged young 
person in Nottinghamshire, 
currently facing homelessness. 

How do we help?

We recognise how difficult it is 
for disadvantaged young 
people, who can otherwise 
afford to pay rent, to get 
themselves in a position where 
they can also fund a deposit, in 
order to secure safe and 
independent accommodation. 

It is at this point our charity can 
help, by funding their deposit 
with a Home & Dry Starter 
Grant.

What can you 
do?

If you’ve identified a youngster 
in need, in Nottinghamshire, 
aged between 16 and 25, doing 
their utmost to get back on 
their feet and struggling to find 
a deposit, we’d love to hear 
from you.  Alternatively, you 
might just want to explore how 
we might work together.

In the first instance please 
email us at: 
help@homeanddry.org 

See our full 
story

www.homeanddry.org

We can help
We’ve taken notable strides since our last newsletter. The number 
of recipients of the Home & Dry Starter Grant are now into 
double figures, with 90% of those young beneficiaries doing well in 
their original accommodation; and 100% currently living in a place 
they can call their own. 

The feedback we’ve been getting from our partner, Framework, has 
been very encouraging.  The Home & Dry Starter Grant is a hugely 
welcome benefit for young people facing homelessness, providing 
them with funds for a deposit, enabling them to secure safe and 
independent accommodation.

Spurred on by our success with Framework, we look forward to 
building on our relationship with them, and hope we can strike up 
similar partnerships with organisations across Nottinghamshire, with 
the aim of helping more deserving young people.

We recognise the success of our charity is entirely dependent on 
forging the right partnerships with organisations who are coming 
into contact with homeless young people on a regular basis. We 
believe they are best placed to make the right judgement call when 
it comes to identifying those young people working hard to get 
back on their feet, who would derive long term benefit from a leg 
up, in the form of a Home & Dry Starter Grant. If you know 
someone you think we can help, we’d love to hear from you.
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